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Client Advisory 

March 30, 2021 

Schedule Update – Vessel Diversion, New Zealand  

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

C.H. Robinson have been advised of the diversion of the Constantinos P v337S originally scheduled to berth in 
Auckland, New Zealand on April 18, 2021. The vessel will now call into Northport and discharge Auckland consigned 
import containers from Wednesday, March 31, 2021.  

 
Auckland consigned import containers from the Constantinos P v337S are expected to start becoming available for 
collection from Northport from Tuesday, April 6, 2021. As with previous ANL vessel diversions to Northport and 
Mount Maunganui, the inland cost for moving full import containers from Northport to customers in Auckland will be 
to the account of the cargo. 
 
ANL is not extending any additional detention free time and will commence uplift from Tuesday April 6, 2021, which 
will also be the container 1st free day. We expect Northport’s handling capacity will result in containers being 
released over multiple days from the Tuesday. Any import detention incurred will be passed on at cost. 
 
Export bookings for the Constatinos Pv337S from Auckland will be transferred to the next available departure and 
our export team will be in contact with customers affected directly. 
 
Thank you for being our Valued Customer. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the notice held within, 
please contact your Key Account Manager or a C.H. Robinson representative. 
 
Sincerely,  
C.H. Robinson. 

 


